
the International fund for Concerned Photography inc.
275 Fifth Avenue, New York, N.Y. 10016

12 October 1971

Dr. Eliot Porter
Route 4, Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Dr. Porter:

Just a short note of appreciation concerning your visit with us.
As you well realize, we all have enjoyed your visit and I think 
that most of your listeners have a better understanding of what 
it takes to produce work of the calibre you have accustomed us 
to seeing.

I am most appreciative as well for your introductory remarks 
about "concerned photography" and your closing statement about 
how indivisible "concern" is. I wonder if you could send me a 
copy of those excerpts from your talk and would permit their 
publication.

I hope that, on your next trip to New York, I shall have the plea­
sure of meeting you again.

With best wishes, I remain —

Sincerely,

Cornell Capa 
Executive Director

CC:pc
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Howard M. Squadron, New York 
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Rosellina Bischof Burri, Zurich 
Eileen S. Shneiderman, New York

Matthew Huxley, Washington, D.C. 
Hiroshi Kawazoe, Tokyo, Japan 
Gyorgy Kepes, Cambridge, Mass. 
William H. MacLeish, New York 
Henry M. Margolis, New York 
Dr. Fritz Redl, Detroit, Mich.
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The Fund
seeks to encourage and assist photographers of all ages and 
nationalities who are vitally concerned with their world and 
times. It aims not only to find and help new talents, but also to 
uncover and preserve forgotten archives and to present such 
work to the public.
Established in 1966 in memory of Werner Bischof (1916-1954), 
Robert Capa (1913-1954) and David Seymour-“Chim” (1911-1956).
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